
Operations Department   

 

 

Date:  September 24, 2024 

From: Engineering & Infrastructure Division 

To:  Ian Search, Planner 1 

Re:  Committee of Adjustment – October 16, 2024 – A/29/2024 

Operations has reviewed A-29-2024 – 1292 County Road 31 application and offer the 
following comments: 
  

• Based on the proposal it is understood that there is no additional sanitary capacity 
expected and the use is by the property owner only (Non-rental). 

 

 
 
______________________________________________ 
Team Leader – Development Engineering and Approvals 
 
Approved by: Krystal Kalbol, P.Eng. 


